**From:** Nancy Bradley [mailto:nancyjeanbradley@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 6:44 AM

To: Host, Monica

Subject: today's meeting sent to Silke too

Hey sorry so last minute but I have stuff going on....

I am glad to say the FCC is going well thanks to org in Madison like Satellite FCC and City Day Care Unit. I know the county is trying to use its limited finances to reach as many people as possible but I am sad to report that serving county clients has become a horrible mess for providers. I do it on a case by case basis but I am never sure if I can continue. Confusing forms, people who come in thinking they are funded and later discover big co-pays, complicated reasons that co-pays almost never make it to the provider and gaps in pay as well as changing amounts. HOw can the amount per hour for me change with the same client when I am a five star provider? When they receive more hours it seems that my hourly rate just drops. No time to deal with this is my main reason because I work 50 hours per week and I work too hard to deal with some of this stuff. Thanks for listening

Nancy J Bradley 608335 0411